
   
 

   
 

Minutes of an Extraordinary Meeting of Faversham Town Council 

14th May 2024, 7pm 

The Guildhall, Faversham 

 

 

Cllr T Martin    Present        Cllr Golding Apology 

Cllr Rowlands  Present        Cllr Jones Present 

Cllr Coniam Present     Cllr B Martin Present 

Cllr Cook Present       Cllr C Martin Present 

Cllr Crayford Apology   Cllr Newman Present 

Cllr Eyre Present  Cllr Perkin Present 

Cllr Gibson Present  Cllr Saunders Present 

 

 

In Attendance: 

Adrienne Begent (Deputy Town Clerk) 

 

220. Apologies for Absence  

Apologies with reasons were received from Cllrs Crayford and Golding. 

 

221. Declarations of Pecuniary and Non-Pecuniary Interests   

None 

   

222.  Neighbourhood Plan  

Cllr H Perkin gave an update on the Neighbourhood Plan.  

 

It was proposed by Cllr H Perkin, seconded by Cllr P Cook and on being put to the 

meeting it was RESOLVED to agree the proposed modifications and 

responses as set out in UVE Draft Examiner’s Recommended Modifications 

and Responses document and Version 10 of the NHP subject to agreement 

with SBC at the meeting on 8th May to be attended by H Perkin and J Irwin 

and representatives from Urban Vision.  

 

It was proposed by Cllr H Perkin, seconded by Cllr P Cook, and on being put to 

the meeting it was RESOLVED to accept the Minutes of the Neighbourhood 

Plan Steering Group dated 7th May 2024. 

 

223. Receipts and Payments 

It was proposed by Cllr T Martin, seconded by Cllr Rowlands, and on being put to 

the meeting it was RESOLVED to agree receipts and payments for May 2024. 

Cllr P Cook abstained.  

 

 



   
 

   
 

223. Vote of Thanks  

The Mayor of Faversham, Cllr Josh Rowlands proposed and on being put to the 

meeting it was unanimously RESOLVED that this Council records its sincere 

appreciation of the work of the Deputy Town Clerk, Adrienne Begent on the 

Neighbourhood Plan since its inception.  

 

The meeting concluded at 19.08 

 


